May Facility Report

In the month of May our Facility committee continued
monitoring work being done to our facilities. The
Perfection Group has started work on our buildings. We
will continue to give updates about the work being done
throughout the year.




June Facility Report

In the month of June our Facility committee continued
monitoring work being done to our facilities. The HVAC
has begun in the courthouse by the Perfection Group.We
will continue to give updates about the work being done
throughout the year.




July Facility Report

In the month of July, the wall around the courthouse has
been finished by the contractor of the Perfection Group.
The wall was in bad condition and has needed repaired

for a while now. The Perfection Group has also said that
they should be done with the HVAC install by the month

of August.




August Facility Report

Much of the work has been completed by
the Perfection Group but some still remains.
They have finished the HVAC work with the
completion of the startup to the new units
complete as well. As work is being completed
we will continue to make everyone aware of. As
for the rest of our facilities we will continue to
determine which of our building need the most
attention and make the repairs that our budget
will allow.




September, Facility Report

Much of the work has been completed by
the Perfection Group but some still remains. As
work is being completed we will continue to
make everyone aware of. As for the rest of our
facilities we will continue to determine which of
our building need the most attention and make
the repairs that our budget will allow.




October, 2018 Facility Report

In October, Road Forman Dusty Hensley continued to
work on the county barn and other facilities. Dusty has
made great strides cleaning up troubled areas around the
solid waste area. Also we are in the middle of our energy
project for many of our facilities. Judge Casey Ellis is
working very hard to improve our building with energy
saving. We will continue to keep you informed of the
energy audit in the months to come.




November, 2018 Facility Report

Much of the Energy project has been completed but
some work still remains. New windows have been
ordered and will be installed in December. We have been
very pleased with the progress that the Perfection Group
had made during this project. It is our hopes that the
investment that we made for our building will pay off.




December, 2018 Facility Report

Much of the Energy project has been completed but
some work still remains. New windows have been
ordered and some have been installed in the Courthouse.
It is our hopes that we will see a big saving with the
upgrades to our facilities. Will We have been very
pleased with the progress that the Perfection Group had
made during this project. It is our hopes that the
investment that we made for our building will pay off.




